U.5. Department of Labor Secupational Safety and Health Adrinigiration
Washihgton, DO, 20210

(Names have been removed in order to protect the privacy of the individuals submitting the complaint.)

July 28, 2005

(Name removed)
National Coalition on Ergonomics
1615 H Street, N.W,
Washington DC, 20062-2000

'Dear_ (Name removed)

Thank you for your July 6 letter acknowledging OSHA’s interim response to your
information correction request and asking the Agency to take note of information on its
Lumber and Building Material Dealer Industry Web page.

OSHA has carefully considered the issues you raise in your letter. After reviewing the
Web page in light of your concerns, OSHA has decided to remove from the Web page the
link to the Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory Environmental Safety and Health
Directive (Directive) and the associated text. As you know, links to external documents
from OSHA’s Web site include a disclaimer stating that the links are provided only for
the public’s convenience in accessing related information and that OSHA does not
endorse or take responsibility for the accuracy of the information presented. In this
instance, however; we are concerned that the link could result in some confusion for the
public and employers and employees in the lumber and building material dealer industry.

Thank you again for your interest in ergonomics.
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Sincerely, 23

2l
Rubert Pitulej

Deputy Director
Directorate of Evaluation and Analysis
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